
COASTAL QUILTER'S GUILD
General Meeting July 9, 1997

The meeting was called to order at the Samarkand Community Center at 7:30 P.M. by
Norah McMeeking. Norah requested members check thier names off on the roster sheet
so a more accurate count may be kept of attendance.

:MEMBERSHIP - Jan Inouye welcomed 2 new members and 5 guests. 102 members
were present.

SPECIAL EVENTS - Diane Her thanked the volunteers at Stowe House. They had a
good time and $127 was made on the opportunity quilt.

COMMUNITY Ql.Ill.TS - Cecelia Puppo will organize a work session in August.

CHALLENGE QUILTS - Susan Cochran reminded us of rules and October deadline.

OPPORTUNITY QUlL T - Harriet Berk has tickets available. The quilt will be
displayed at the Elks Club on August 17 and 2 volunteers are needed from 9 A.M. until
12:30. There is a special show then ..
Linda Karpinen reported quilt appraisals and an opportunity to have your quilts
professionally photographed will be available in Ventura this fall. The Ventura County
Museum is looking for quilts with local history for a show early next year.

QUILT SHOW - Betty Kelley asked for anyone interested in serving on the planning
committees to let one of the co-chairs know. Next meeting will be on August 6.

Judy Gorrindo moved and Nola Ferguson seconded that there be a fund transfer of $4,000
to a show account for seed money to fund or fall show. Unanimously approved.

PROGRAM - Diane Eardley told of future programs and Kathy Pierce showed the vest
that will be done in September. Diane then introduced the speaker, Virginia Walton.

SHOW AND TELL was followed by BWCK OF THE MONTH won by Evelyn
Gorrindo.

DOOR PRIZE - were drawn.


